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For Immediate Release August 26, 2018 

MCTXSheriff Deputies Investigating Suspicious Incident in Montgomery, TX 

On August 24, 2018 about 3:20 am, a resident in the Sunrise Ranch Subdivision in Montgomery, TX was 
awaken by their doorbell. After reviewing their home video surveillance they observed the attached video 
and images.  The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office was alerted and is currently investigating 
the suspicious incident. 

Numerous citizens in the state and outside have sent missing persons flyers suggesting the women in 
the video is a missing person from their area.  Deputies and Detectives are reviewing these flyers for 
any similarities, but as of now none are believed to be the women in the video.     

There are no missing person’s reports from the area that match this individual. Deputies have canvased 
the area, completed a door to door check and interviews of residences as well as businesses in the 
area. Deputies are also reviewing video surveillance from surrounding residence and businesses. 

There are numerous videos, pictures and screenshots of this incident posted on the social media.  
Please follow our Facebook and Twitter for up to date information regarding this investigation.   

If you recognize the woman in this video or if you are the woman in this video please contact 
the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 and refer to case#18A243347 or 
direct inquiries to mcsomedia@mctx.org.  Video if Incident can be found-https://youtu.be/KhyvY4JcoO0 

Information Source: 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
Follow us on: 

@MCTXSheriff 
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